
ASC EXECUTIVE BOARD ACTION, AUGUST 2010 

 

 

The ASC Board voted to support the recommendations of the NAS report on NIJ.  The report can 

be found at www.nap.edu/catalog.php?record_id=12929, and the recommendations are listed in 

chapter 7. The ASC Board did not endorse the full report, but just the report’s recommendation 

as listed in chapter 7. 

 

The ASC Board voted to establish a committee consisting of ASC and ACJS representatives to 

provide guidance to the Raben Group in its education and advocacy activities on our behalf.  The 

ASC representatives on the committee will include the current ASC President, the President-

Elect, the immediate past President, and one “at large” ASC member who will serve a three-year 

term.  The Board voted to appoint Todd Clear to the “at large” position. 

 

http://www.nap.edu/catalog.php?record_id=12929

